
Lester Public Library of Arpin Meeting 
8091 Cty Rd. E., Arpin WI    September 7, 2015 at 7 p.m. 

Preliminary Sept. Minutes 
Judy Carlson, President called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m. 
 
Present were board members Jenna Panzer, Judy Carlson, Dori Olsen, Mary Jo Krings, Ronda Stoffel, 
Jonni-rae Grancorvitz, Town treasurer Jill Richardson and Library director Beth Martin.  
 
Motion to accept August 2015 minutes as presented by Dori Olsen, seconded by Mary Jo Krings.  
Motion carried. 
 
Motion to accept August 2015 expenses as presented by Ronda Stoffel, seconded by Jonni-rae 
Grancorvitz.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to accept August 2015 payroll as presented by Dori Olsen, seconded by Ronda Stoffel.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Motion to table until next month the 2016 budget as presented by Ronda Stoffel, seconded by Jonni-rae 
Grancorvitz.  Motion carried. There will be a change to the budget to account for net wages, not gross 
wages.  The net wages will be changed to $24,562.00.  The total payroll taxes will be changed to 
$4,437.00. 
 
Coffee hour Wednesdays started today, September 2, 2015.  Free coffee, tea, hot cider, hot chocolate 
and doughnuts are available.  This will be held every Wednesday from 9 a.m. to noon.  Please stop by to 
enjoy coffee and doughtnuts and socialize.  Decks of cards and puzzles are available as well.  
 
Story hour will start on Friday, September 11, 2015. 
 
On Friday, October 2, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. the Arpin Library will be hosting “Most Haunted Locations in 
Wisconsin”.  Chad Lewis, a paranormal researcher and author for Unexplained Research will present 
this event.  The event will be held at the Vesper Community Center, 5032 Benson Ave., Vesper.  Please 
plan to join us for a ghostly fun night – admission is free. 
 
Beginning in mid-January, the Library will present a Personal Financial Fitness course.  This course will 
be held on Monday nights for six weeks.  The course will count as 22 hours towards continuing 
education credits.  There will be a minimum fee for the book and workbook for those interested. 
 
The Scholastic book fair will be held in December, more information to be posted at a later date. 
 
The logo contest for the Arpin Library deadline is October 31, 2015.  The winner will be awarded $50.00.  
Please contact Beth at the Library or visit our website for more information. 
 
 
Motion to adjourn meeting as presented by Dori Olsen, seconded by Mary Jo Krings at 7:48 p.m.  
Motion carried. 
 
Dori Olsen, Secretary 


